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So many of you have found the website!  We hope you are enjoying it because we are really having fun designing it.  Thanks to all of you who have created an account already.
We know that there have been errors in sending invitations to join the website.  If you have not received an e-mail inviting you yet, please let us know.  We have multiple e-mails for some students and it has been a little mind boggling, to say the least, trying to figure it all out.    

Volunteers
Wow!  What a response!  Thank you to all parents who have signed up!  There are still a few openings for volunteers.  If you don’t see what you are looking for, there will be other opportunities in the future.  We can also use this tab when we have special celebrations and are in need of donations.  What a time saver!

Flat Stanley
They have been making their way back to us and we have just been amazed at the places he has been.  We are also grateful that we have so many wonderful families that have gone the extra mile (no pun intended) to send Stanley on some pretty amazing adventures!  On behalf of the TEAM students and teachers, we extend heartfelt thank yous to all the families and friends who have created these incredible presentations!  We are all learning so much!
Science Presentations
Look for your child’s science presentation date in the Friday folder that came home today.  You will want to record that date on your calendar for safe keeping.  We will also be adding your student’s name to the calendar on the website.  When your child has decided on a topic, please let us know.  It is nice not to have experiments repeated.

Time to Gather Costumes-A Heads Up!
No, it’s not for Halloween, but in preparation for our trip to The Simmons School House in Hope.   On October 29th (Voelz) and October 30th(Stultz), since the Harvest will be completed, we will climb inside our yellow time capsule (school bus) to travel back in time to attend one day in school as a child might have in pioneer times. We want you to have plenty of time to research and find authentic clothing of the time period.  We will also want to experience food from the same time period as well as carry our lunches in pails or baskets covered with cloth.  This is an incredible learning experience for our students and they will have this memory forever in their minds, and of course you will be able to enjoy it through www.team.201314.shutterfly.com! 
Nutcracker at Clowes Hall
We will also attend The Nutcracker on December 5th. Payment for both Simmons School and the Nutcracker will be due by mid October.  Total for both trips will need to be paid by the time we go to Simmons in Hope.  Please budget and plan accordingly.  The Clowes hall trip will not be cheap.  We will let you know soon.  
Dibles
It’s a slow process.  The reading portion continues for 2 more weeks.
Kids Commons and Mill Race
It was a great day.  Pics are posted on the website.  Thanks to all parents who came to help.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Snack Schedule for Week of September 3rd
Voelz- Ranveer Singh
Stultz- Kaitlyn Pritchard

Calendar of Events
· September 3rd Return WEB minutes.  Please sign.
· Sept. 2 (Monday) Labor Day- No School
· Flat Stanley:  Bring your Flat Stanley back to school when he arrives back in Columbus.  We are anxious to see where he has been.
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